
DCNS Australia answers to Questions on Notice – Treaties Committee 
March 14 Future Submarine Framework Agreement hearing 

Part Two 

Senator Kitching: Do you know when that committee (into the submarine leaks) is going to report later 
in the year (page 44). 

A: No time frame for that investigation has been given. 

Chair Mr Robert: Is it DCNS’ intent that by December, there will be an Australian born independent 
board chair? (page 46) 

A: DCNS’ intent is to ensure we make an appointment as soon as practicable. 

Mr Danby: Are you aware of any views that candidate for President of France Mrs Marine Le Pen has on 
the contract, on the composition of the build and how if she does support this, it ought to be enacted 
from a French point of view?(Page 47/48) 

A: DCNS is not aware Madame Le Pen has expressed a view on the future submarine program. 
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